

INFORMUS

SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE OFFICE OF THE PREMIER

24-10-2024

Update: Free State Office of Premier

Following recent engagements and the meeting held with Dr Phera from the Office of the Premier, the PSA would like to update members on the situation regarding the termination of fixed-term contracts.

Unfortunately, the Office of the Premier has failed to respond to the PSA's latest correspondence, despite commitments made during the meeting. As a result, the PSA is in the process of declaring formal disputes. Affected members are urged to stay informed by contacting the PSA Provincial Office in Bloemfontein for updates. The PSA must keep members engaged throughout this process to ensure that their interests are fully represented.

The PSA is awaiting further confirmation from the Office of the Premier on these commitments. Members will be updated as soon as any relevant information is received.

The PSA is committed to ensuring that the employer upholds its commitments and will take all necessary steps to protect members' rights.

Reuben Maleka

GENERAL MANAGER